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June 12, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Absentee Voter, 
 
All registered voters in Michigan have the right to vote by mail using an absentee ballot 
delivered to their home. Voters can also request an absentee ballot directly from their 
local clerk’s office. Absentee ballots are available beginning 40 days prior to every 
election. 
 
Michigan voters can now join the permanent absentee ballot list by checking a 
box on the application to automatically receive an absentee ballot for every election. 
 
*Please be reminded that this is the last absentee ballot application you will 
automatically receive in the mail. The Bureau of Elections has given voters the option of 
a Permanent status where you will no longer receive an application to receive an 
absentee ballot in the mail, but will automatically receive your absentee ballot. 
Again, you will need to request this change to be put on the Permanent Absentee 
Ballot list by checking a box on the application. 
 
 
Please understand that absentee ballots will still be available upon request. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Katy Price,  
City Clerk 
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